
2019 Hospice Happening
and We Need Your Help!

Johnston Health Home Care & Hospice Volunteers Present

Happening

The hospice volunteers are gearing up for this year’s fundraiser, Hospice Happening, an event which provides 
hospice educational seminars and raises money for the hospice volunteer fund which supports: 

Stocking the family kitchen with foods and beverages     Weekly and holiday meals for families and visitors     
Toiletry and comfort items for grieving family members     Bird feeders and birdseed for our patients to enjoy 

Celebrations for patients – birthdays, anniversaries, weddings     

As a community, we will come together to highlight the important services offered through 
Johnston Health Home Care and Hospice and the SECU Hospice House.

This year, our goal is to upgrade the children’s playroom and provide artwork for the SECU Hospice House. 
We need your help to meet our $10,000 goal! Please consider sponsoring at the levels listed below and 

have your name listed on our Board of Thanks displayed at the event.

Platinum ($1000 or more)     Gold ($500 or more)     Silver ($250 or more)     
Bronze($100 or more)     Hospice Friends ($25 or more)

If you choose, you may name a person to be honored or memorialized through your gift.
This name will appear instead of your name (or business name) on the Board of Thanks.

Checks should be made payable to “Johnston Health Foundation” with “Hospice Happening” in memo line.  
Donations are tax deductible.  Please mail to Johnston Health Foundation, PO Box 1376, Smithfield, NC  27577.

Remove This Portion and Include with Payment

Name or Business:
Yes! I want to support the 2019 Hospice Happening!

Mailing Address:

In Honor Of: In Memory Of:

HOME CARE & HOSPICE


